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Summary:

A Dutch Government memorandum weighs the issues and problems involved in opening
up relations with North Korea.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Leon Levy Foundation

Original Language:

Dutch

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


